
Central Hastings OPP  

Detachment Board 
   
 

Request for Donations 
 

 

If you would like to make request for a donation from the Central Hastings OPP Detachment Board, you must 

complete this form and submit it to the Board via email at choppdetachmentboard@gmail.com.  Please note that 

donation requests must benefit all communities within the Central Hastings OPP policing jurisdiction’s (Tweed, 

Central Hastings, Madoc Twp, Marmora & Lake, & Stirling-Rawdon).  All deadlines for donation requests 

must be received no later than 8:00am, 2 weeks prior to the boards next meeting. 

 
Name of Organization/Individual(s): ____________________________________ 
 

Email: _____________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________ 
 

Donation Information: ________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 
 

Donation Item/Amount being requested: _________________________________ 
 

Please submit this completed application to:  choppdetachmentboard@gmail.com 
 

 

To be completed by Board: 

Meeting Date of approval or reason for denial: ____________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Jamie DeMarsh: ___________________________________________ 

Kevin McLaughlin: ________________________________________ 

Randy Rowe: ______________________________________________ 

Mike Stevens: _____________________________________________ 

Dean Graff: _______________________________________________ 

 

 

mailto:choppdetachmentboard@gmail.com

